
 

Who can believe we’re already at the end of term one! 
It’s been so much fun welcoming in new families. Over 
the last few weeks, we have welcomed in Autumn with 

open arms and begun practicing for our Handball 
Championships.  Don’t forget to register! 

Rocketeers is open up and taking bookings for Autumn 
Holidays so don’t forget to enrol and join us for two 

weeks of fun! 
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